
Cameron Frank
I do not believe a partial clean up is sufficient as it would leave horrible chemical contaminants
there forever. We need full remediation so our children can play there one day, and so we can one
day eat fish from the harbor again. Please consider doing the most full-on hardcore clean up
possible for the sake of future generations. Now is our chance!


